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CORRECTION 

TO: Board of Directors 
                        Interested Parties 

DATE:  April 10, 2017

  
FROM: Solvi Sabol, Planning Administrator / Board Secretary 

  
SUBJECT: APRIL 24 26, 2017 PCTPA BOARD MEETING – CANCELLED  
 

 
The Placer County Transportation Planning Agency (PCTPA) Board meeting scheduled for 
April 24 26, 2017 has been cancelled.   
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the PCTPA Board will be May 24, 2017 at the Placer 
County Board of Supervisors Chambers, 175 Fulweiler Avenue, Auburn. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at ssabol@pctpa.net or (530) 823-4030. 
 
Thank you. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


